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The purpose of this Whitepaper is to present Almeela and the 
related Almeela Ecosystem to potential customers in connection 
with the proposed ICO. The information set forth below may not 
be exhaustive and does not imply any elements of a contractual 
relationship. Its sole purpose is to provide relevant and 
reasonable information to potential purchasers of the Almeela 
for them to determine whether to undertake a thorough analysis 
of the Almeela, the Almeela Ecosystem and the companies 
belonging to it with the intent of purchasing the Almeela. 
Nothing in this Whitepaper shall be deemed to constitute a 
prospectus of any sort or a solicitation for investment, nor does it 
in any way pertain to an offering or a solicitation of an offer to 
buy any securities in any jurisdiction. This document is not 
composed in accordance with, and is not subject to, laws or 
regulations of any jurisdiction, which are designed to protect 
investors. 
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This Whitepaper does not constitute or form part of any opinion 
on any advice to sell, or any solicitation of any offer by the seller 
of the Almeela (the “Almeela Provider”) to purchase any Almeela, 
nor shall it, or any part of it, nor the fact of its presentation form 
the basis of or be relied upon in connection with any contract or 
investment decision. It has not been registered under the 
Securities Act or any other securities laws of any state of the 
United States or the securities laws of any other country, 
including the securities laws of any jurisdiction in which a 
potential coin holder is a resident. No regulatory authority has 
examined or approved of any of the information set out in this 
Whitepaper. No such action has been or will be taken under the 
laws, regulatory requirements or rules of any jurisdiction. The 
publication, distribution or dissemination of this Whitepaper 
does not imply that the applicable laws, regulatory requirements 
or rules have been complied with. The Almeela cannot be used 
for any purposes other than those provided in this Whitepaper. 
The Almeela is not intended for sale or use in any jurisdiction 
where sale or use of digital tokens may be prohibited.  
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The Almeela confers no other rights in any form, including but 
not limited to, any ownership, distribution (including but not 
limited to profit), redemption, liquidation, proprietary (including 
all forms of intellectual property), or other financial or legal 
rights, other than those specifically described in this Whitepaper. 
Certain statements, estimates and financial information 
contained in this Whitepaper constitute forward-looking 
statements or information. Such forward-looking statements or 
information involve known and unknown risks and uncertainties, 
which may cause actual events or results to differ materially from 
the estimates or the results implied or expressed in such forward-
looking statements. This Whitepaper can be modified to provide 
more detailed information. 
This English language Whitepaper is the primary official source of 
information about the Almeela. The information contained herein 
may from time to time be translated into other languages or 
used during written or verbal communications with existing and 
prospective customers, partners etc. During such translation or 
communication, some of the information contained herein may 
be lost, corrupted, or misrepresented. The accuracy of such 
alternative communications cannot be guaranteed. In the event 
of any conflicts or inconsistencies between such translations and 
communications and this official English language Whitepaper, 
the provisions of this English language original document shall 
prevail. 
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Banking is the art of being the creditor, although could be able 
to sell the non-existing one to the persons more than one. The 
integration of cryptographic technology into the banking system, 
without eliminating the disruptions in the existing banking 
system, cannot make any contribution other than the quick 
borrowing of the people in the borrower-based money system 
and the formation of new financial bubbles. For that reason, it is 
important to first identify these disruptions and provide solutions 
to those disruptions. 
 
After eliminating these disruptions, “The Natural Selection of 
Money” will take place and the real growth will take the place of 
artificial economic growth which is based on debt. The current 
economic system will return to its natural process again. The 
savings will be realized within the production process instead of 
deposit money - loan swirlthat entered into a wicked-circle in the 
closed banking system. 
 
The flat foreign exchange idea used today is made up of the idea 
that it is a check or a dollar against gold. Over the time, any 
foreign currency has never protected its value. The reason for 
that is whenever the Central Bank is to issue money the money in 
our pockets lose value, so we call it as inflation. 
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After years of inflation, over-indebted markets and financial 
regimes that were not regulated irresponsibly caused terrible 
problems (2008 Mortgage Crisis). This crisis, at the same time, 
has begun to be the beginning of a major financial evolution. 
Crypto exchange was born. The crypto Exchange is the idea of 
creating a new foreign exchange where the gold principles that 
are not dependent on inflation are valid and the supply and 
demand determine the value. It has emerged as a reaction to the 
disruptions in the current financial system The usage of crypto-
money, which arises as a reaction to the existing system, without 
removing the disruptions which caused this reaction is against 
the nature of "Blockchain Technology".reason for that is 
whenever the Central Bank is to issue money the money in our 
pockets lose value, so we call it as inflation.  
 
Today, the value of paper money is only the value of paper and 
ink. It is called price-money (nominal money). Namely, the value 
on paper money is an existing value as only the government or 
laws say so, and it does not backed by any gold. The value of 
money is equivalent to the reputation of states (political and 
military power) in the global economic system. 
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Fiat currencies have failed as a store of value. The US dollar has 
lost approximately 97% of its purchasing power in relation to 
gold in the nearly 50 years since the United States went off the 
gold standard in 1971 (LBMA, 2018). The euro has lost over 75% 
of its value on a gold basis since the single European currency 
debuted in 1999 (LBMA, 2018). No fiat currency has maintained 
its value against gold in the long-run. 
 
Partial Reserve System; It is the only system that artificially allows 
for the loan - deposit money loop among the banks, and allows 
for the more than one banks to grant loans (ie, creating the 
money for jam) through the deposit money deposited to only 
one bank, and that aims the savings stay within the closed 
banking system instead of sliding into the real sector, and with 
which you will never be arrested in the world in any way although 
you sell the thing to several customers. 
The banks deposit unearned money by granting loans. For 
instance, a factory is built with this credit. At that, according to 
the fact that a person who does not have money makes a factory 
to himself, to whom that factory does belong to? Does it belong 
to that person? Does it belong to the Bank? Does it belong to the 
Nation? Or, does it belong to the State? Whereas it is the state's 
reputation that determines the value of paper money. 
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How can the value of money be determined in an economic 
system where the authority to issue money cannot be 
determined? A state that cannot issue its own money loses its 
authority by becoming indebted. Whoever issues the money then 
it is the State. 
 
The banking system plays a leading role in all economic crisis in 
the world. When we look at the economic crisis of 1929 and the 
mortgage crisis of 2008, the main reason for the crisis is the 
financial bubbles that are formed in the markets. 
 
As the financial bubbles that grew on the basis of bank loans 
continued to swell from one side, securities and securitized 
products continued to rise to the extent that they find the new 
buyers, that is, to the extent the banks could grant new loans. As 
the number of new buyers decreases due to the increase in 
prices, the lending rate of the banks is also decreasing. When the 
banks lose their lending ability, the artificial system that allows 
the credit wheel to spin is clogged and the financial crises are 
artificially revealed by the banks again. 
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Let's explore the banking scam none of us have ever been taught 
anything about money the reason is to prevent us from learning 
the truth that money is a trick and money is a trap. When solving 
any crime there's a universal truth follow the money but with the 
banking scam follow it backwards where does money come from. 
The world's money supply is always growing where does all the 
new money keep coming from. Money comes from privately 
controlled global banks like the Federal Reserve System. They 
create money every day which increases the world's money 
supply. Because all banks are either owned or controlled by 
private bankers. The real question is how do private bankers 
create new money ? And the answer is they create it out of thin 
air. Bankers create money out of nothing they make it up it is a 
fiction. Godlike power to create something of value and nothing 
a stroke of a keyboard and money isn't is created in fact only 3% 
of the world's money is even in the form of bills and coins which 
means 97% of all money in the world is just numbers typed on a 
computer screen. This is part one of the banking scam money is 
created out of nothing.
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The second part of the scam is this phony money is issued as 
debt. what is that exactly well when you consider. We work our 
whole lives to pay it off, you could say debt is slavery but who's 
debt is this phony Money? It's our debt all of it, it's our debt 
when we use credit cards We get student loans borrow money 
for mortgages all bank borrowing and it's our debt again when 
the government borrows which is each and every day.In today's 
world money is debt and debt is money and don't forget the 
interest charges money equals debt and debt equals slavery 
therefore money equals slavery. Our monetary system is a 
carefully concealed system of slavery, why? Because our 
government can create the same money for free with no interest 
charges just like they used to as the founding fathers designed it 
inside the States Constitution for our protection against private 
bankers. 
The third part of the banking scam is very evil; when bankers 
create money from nothing an issue of his debt they only create 
the principal portion of the debt. They do not create the money 
for  the future interest payments there is not enough money in 
existence for all of us to make our interest payments. Infact our 
money creation system is even mathematically impossible, 
money issued by the bank's principal that does not equal the 
money demanded back to the bank's principal plus interest.  
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We are forced to play a game of musical chairs to see who can 
make their debt repayments this guarantees a world of 
bankruptcy competition and scarcity of Money. 
 For example we go to the bank to borrow money for a house 
let's say a hundred thousand dollars the moment we sign the 
loan document the bank creates the money out of thin air. A 
hundred thousand dollar debit gets registered for us and a 
hundred thousand dollars secured to credit for them, then one of 
two things happens either. 
 
We give the bank 30 years of labor making house payments 
totaling three hundred thousand for the original one hundred 
thousand we borrowed or the bank takes our house.The bankers 
get either our labor for life or our house and often they get both 
all from money created out of thin air and issued as debt for 
money made out of nothing. This is why all the bankers end up 
with all the assets. 
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The fourth part of the banking scam is inflation. People think 
inflation is prices and costs increase. A better answer might be 
the value of our money always goes down inflation is created 
every time the central Bank's print money which is every day. 
where does all this new money get its value ? The answer is it 
steals its value from the existing money supply where our savings 
are. Our savings are disappearing because of the new money 
they're printing. If money creation was imbalanced with goods 
and services, there would be no inflation. Prices would stay the 
same but the reality is banks always print money driving prices 
ever higher which steals the value of our savings making them 
disappear. Since the private bankers created the Private Federal 
Reserve in 1913 the United States dollar has lost 97 cents in 
purchasing power. An item in 1913 that costs $100, in 2011 costs 
2230 a price increase of 2130 percent. This is the banking scam. 
There is no money created for the future interest payments and 
inflation steals our savings every day in order for the banking 
scam to be pulled over our eyes the bankers need help from the 
likes of paid for politicians and appointed civil servants, Military-
industrial complex mainstream media multinational corporations 
and the bankers good buddies 
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There is no money created for the future interest payments and 
inflation steals our savings every day in order for the banking 
scam to be pulled over our eyes the bankers need help from the 
likes of paid for politicians and appointed civil servants, Military-
industrial complex mainstream media multinational corporations 
and the bankers good buddiesFor example; what do our banker 
controlled television networks say about criminal bankers ? Oh 
bankers are our saviors!! Chairman is Man of the Year, He saved 
the World. Bankers really do deserve their bonuses. They're so 
smart and what do our banker own g20 politicians say ee need to 
do? That we must save our banking system and now we need 
austerity measures like increasing existing taxes and bringing in 
new taxes cutting our social programs including education and 
health care stealing from our pension plans while increasing the 
retirement age. Keeping us working for more years at lower 
wages while placing our children and grandchildren and debt 
and servitude for their future lives. We are being lied to that we 
must go deeper in debt for bailouts stimulus packages 
quantitative easing saving the too-big-to-fail banks credit easing 
currency interventions all names that mean the same thing more 
debt to us.
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 Is it not strange that the solution that too much debt is always 
more debt to us and where is all this money going it's going to 
the banks into the bankers they are stealing our money right 
now.1/10 of 1% of the world's population owns two-thirds of the 
world's wealth this means that 99.99% of the world's population 
own less than a third of the wealth a decreasing amount because 
these guys are stealing it. We desperately need to wake up to the 
banking scam it is time for change to retake control of our 
money system we must stop supporting the banking scam. The 
Government should create all the currency and credit needed to 
satisfy the spending power of government in the buying power 
of consumers money will cease to be mastered and will then 
become servant of humanity and the issuing power of money 
should be taken from the banks and restored to the people to 
whom it properly belongs it's a pyramid scheme and we, the 
people are the bottom layers of the banking pyramid. Without 
our support the banking scam collapses. We have to do it 
ourselves. wake up get active wake others remove our money 
from the bank. Imagine that you have a printing press at home 
that can print money and there is a law that requires the money 
that you print to be accepted by every person and every business 
in the country. You could buy multi-million dollar mansions the 
most expensive luxury cars top-of-the-line clothes Rolex watches 
yachts private jets and the best of fine artwork all without limit 
and beyond your wildest dreams.
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 You could become a famous philanthropist creating programs to 
help the poor the unemployed and the elderly let that sink in for 
a minute and explain to me how you would go trillions of dollars 
into debt you wouldn't why would the thought borrowing money 
ever cross your mind. 
If a group of prominent bankers came to you and said in spite of 
your good deeds popular opinion is building people fear the 
unregulated printing of money we are the country's top 
economists and if you give us your printing press we will give our 
official endorsement provide the illusion of constraint and gladly 
lend you any amount of money that you want at a very low 
interest rate which by the way you never have to repay. Really ! 
would you trust them ? But that is exactly what we have now the 
government can print United States notes and spend them which 
was last done in 1963 but it cannot legally print Federal Reserve 
notes and spend them. 
 
The Federal Reserve is a private corporation a government-
sponsored enterprise and Federal Reserve notes are private 
corporate bank notes. The Fed effectively owns the printing press 
and can print or otherwise create any amount of money totally 
independent of any congressional approval or oversight and in 
order for the government to borrow more money for its 
budgetary con game it borrows the money from the Federal 
Reserve.  
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The Fed purchases government Treasury bills Treasury notes and 
Treasury bonds in exchange for its newly created money and 
then sells the securities on the open market at a huge profit and 
all of us are stuck with a perpetual interest payments through 
ever-increasing taxes plus the hidden tax of inflation.  
 
Printing United States notes and spending them without that is 
however not a good alternative it would still cause inflation 
which not only hides the real tax rate but also discourages saving 
and has a destabilizing effect on the economy.In the beginning 
the Federal Reserve actually had a positive stated objective to 
prevent runs on banks that got themselves in financial trouble 
and to even out the business cycle from that noble beginning 
about 100 years ago the Fed morphed into the entity of absolute 
power that we have today.  
 
To understand the process we need to look at banking before the 
Federal Reserve from the beginning a bank was considered a safe 
place to keep one's money but there was one big difference the 
gold standard the government did not print money it minted 
gold and silver coins as the Constitution still requires by the way . 
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The paper money that existed at the time was printed by each 
individual bank as a receipt a bank note for the gold and silver 
deposited with the bank customers were charged a small fee for a 
safe place to keep their Money. These notes were easier to carry 
easier to hide and often exchanged for goods and services instead 
of the actual gold or silver. The bank notes were considered just as 
valuable as the actual gold or silver because of bank success 
depended on its spotless reputation If somehow there was an 
occasion where everyone wanted to take their money out of the 
bank at the same time how could that possibly cause a problem for 
depositors. Well imagine that you were a banker back then 
hundreds of customers have gold in your vault also a loan broker 
you offered to split the interest received on any goal that customers 
make available to lend with the interest rate determined by the 
supply of money made available and the demand for loans all as 
well but then you notice all of that gold just sitting idly in the vault 
day after day and then you get a brilliant idea, if you lend jewels 
gold and don't tell him. You get to keep all of the interest income 
for yourself if Joe comes in for his gold you can use Paul's gold to 
cover it. If you don't get too greedy you could actually get away 
with it. couldn't you ? But there was one big problem that made 
that very difficult the banker would lend the gold the borrower 
would spend it and whoever received the gold would likely put it 
back in the bank, the banker would issue a fresh bank note for the 
newly received deposit.  
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But would have no way of knowing that this was the same goal 
that he had just lent. With the compounding effect of several of 
these inflationary cycles the Baker would conclude that his 
business was expanding and that he could take more risk. Also 
with this newly created money the town would experience an 
economic boom. However all artificial booms eventually end and 
the resulting downturn in the economy would make people 
nervous and want the security of real gold often triggering a run 
on the bank. With banknotes issued while an excessive deposits 
the bank would fail and many people would lose all of their 
Money. 
 
Instead of passing laws against the misappropriation of 
depositors funds and the making of fraudulent loans the 
individual state governments completely ignoring the 
compounding effect passed laws to regulate the process by 
enforcing a reserve requirement a percentage of the deposits 
that could not be lent. But because of either incompetence or 
corruption the reserve requirement averaged a very low 15%. 
  
This is the origin of the fractional reserve system legalized fraud 
which is the foundation of our present banking system. As a 
result there were many boom and bust cycles accompanied by 
bank failures that were falsely blamed on the business cycle.  
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The Federal Reserve to the rescue to put an end to bank failures. 
The Fed was given the power to create money and make loans to 
banks to make up for the shortfall if too many customers wanted 
to withdraw their money at the same time. They called it 
providing liquidity since the Federal Reserve was considered part 
of the United States government runs on the banks were 
prevented by giving depositors a false sense of security in the 
banking system. Both the Federal Reserve Act and by no 
coincidence in my opinion the sixteenth amendment were 
passed in the seen year 1913. The Federal Reserve Act 
established a central bank to make loans not only to banks but 
especially to the federal government and the sixteenth 
amendment authorizing a federal income tax provided the 
collateral for those government loans. The Full Faith and Credit of 
the US taxpayer and forced by the absolute power of the IRS 
guarantee the loans.However with the gold standard the amount 
of banknotes circulating in excess of the gold deposits could only 
go so far if the reserve requirement was 15% the amount of 
banknotes could only increase to about six times the amount of 
gold deposited the bankers profits and the resulting inflation 
would end.  
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This is an absolute mathematical limit unless the gold standard 
could be eliminated. With the availability of money and interest 
rates under the complete control of the Federal Reserve 
immediately in 1914, the roller coaster ride got underway. 
Government borrowing from the Fed starting in 1914 to finance 
World War one increased the money supply 70% causing 
inflation. In early 1920 the discount interest rate was raised from 
one point two five percent to six percent to fight the inflation. 
The money supply went down only eleven percent but 
unemployment increased to 20 percent. 
In 1924 the discount interest rate was lowered from six percent 
to 3 percent to fight the unemployment this along with an easy 
money policy caused the Roaring Twenties stock market boom 
people would buy stocks the value of the stocks would increase 
they would present the stocks as collateral then the bankers 
would loan them more money to buy more stocks and repeat the 
process. The money supply increased 60% and the 
unemployment rate went down to 5%. In 1928 to fight the 
inflationary boom the discount rate was increased from 3% to 5% 
followed by tight money policies in 1929, that led to the October 
29 1929 stock market crash, the money supply decreased 35% 
and unemployment increased to 24%.  
 
.  
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The resulting Great Depression made possible the New Deal 
entitlement expansion of government and permanently changed 
its charter from very limited to totally unlimited. How about that 
for stabilizing the business cycle the Board of Governors of the 
Federal Reserve were the top bankers of the time were they that 
incompetent they failed miserably or did they ?  
There was one huge gain for the Federal Reserve that I would like 
to point out at the bottom of the Great Depression in 1934 gold 
was made illegal for the public to own. I fail to understand the 
rationale but a law was passed requiring people to take their 
gold coins to the bank and exchange them for Federal Reserve 
notes. People were confused and desperate enough to comply.  
 
The Federal Reserve a private corporation took possession of 
virtually all of the gold in circulation in the United States at that 
time this fact is briefly mentioned in history books but it is not 
reported that it was and still is the biggest gold heist in the 
history of the human race and it was the first big step in 
completely eliminating the gold standard. Where is the gold 
now ? Well we may never know when the Federal Reserve Act 
was passed in 1913 the law made the Fed exempt from federal 
state and local taxes in spite of an enormous profit potential and 
also exempt from audit. Are you getting the sense that there was 
some chicanery involved here ? 
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 In 1974 President Nixon ended the gold standard and the rest of 
the world soon followed without a gold-backed currency the Fed 
and central banks in every other country in the world could create 
any amount of money without limit reducing the value of the 
currency for everyone in the process. 
 
Also with a new deal entitlement policy and income tax and no 
real debt limit the federal government was able to grow to an 
unimaginable level destroying the middle class increasing poverty 
and homelessness. Regulating almost every aspect of human 
action eliminating the right to privacy flexing its military muscle 
creating enemies all over the world and obligating children to 
more than a fifty thousand dollar debt as soon as they are born 
rendering the Pledge of Allegiance totally obscene. 
 
In addition with an unlimited amount of money made available 
for loans and with saving steadily devalued by inflation one who 
wants to save money to buy a house car or industrial equipment 
as used to be the norm is now at a total disadvantage compared 
to one who borrows the money and makes the payments. The 
entire economy runs on debt people are given the illusion of 
ownership of high ticket items only if the banker makes the loan 
and gets his cut and due to the long-term effects of inflation 
saving for retirement is only possible by investing the money 
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That gets us to the absurd economy that we have now the 
Federal Reserve effectively owns the printing press prints money 
and makes a huge tax-free profit for every dollar that they print 
which includes the 17 trillion dollars in national debt. Interest on 
all of the money lent since 1913, plus all of the other money 
created and lent into circulation here and all over the World. 
Without an independent audit the exact total can only be 
estimated to be at least 30 trillion dollars. That is 300 billion 
dollars per year on the average each year for past 100 years with 
that level of pilfering the loss of high-volume manufacturing jobs 
multiple boom and bust cycles high public and private debt high 
taxes high inflation and a balance of trade deficit for the past 40 
years no economy could be expected to do well. It's a miracle 
that it has made it this far without total collapse the middle class 
has been completely destroyed up to 1972 the income 
distribution was a bell curve a natural distribution showing a 
strong middle class with a minority of poor and few rich but 
slowly since then the middle classes disappeared the income 
distribution even in 2005 at the peak of the real-estate boom 
before the 2008 crash is nothing like a bell curve it shows more 
households at or near the poverty level than any other income 
level. 
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Homelessness once rare is now commonplace with government 
spending dominating the economy the connected minority get 
richer with government jobs government contracts or 
government bailouts while the middle class is being pushed 
closer and closer to the poverty level.  
 
The Empire of the United States was conquered without a shot 
being fired and is still being vigorously plundered. At what point 
then is the approach of danger to be expected I answer if it ever 
reach us it must spring up among us it cannot come from abroad 
if destruction be our lot we must ourselves be its author and 
finisher as a nation of free men we must live through all time or 
die by suicide. How do we die by suicide as a nation are we all 
that apathetic unaware? well it is difficult to be otherwise with the 
entitlement culture is so well-established and with the media 
bombarding us with headline rhetoric and misdirection this is the 
richest country in the world this is a democracy your vote counts 
support our troops who fight the unending battles for your 
freedom, every other country is worse off, if you just work harder 
you can still achieve the American dream, cuts in social programs 
would spell disaster, income equality tax the rich the problem is 
corporate greed Automation illegal immigration the minimum 
wage the Chinese, the Republicans, the Democrats, 
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 the Tea Party the media is biased and has control of the narrative 
but the Internet can counter the popular media to put an end to 
this insidious form of economic enslavement here and in virtually 
every other country in the world the artificial economy of the 
central bankers by the central bankers and for the central bankers 
must be replaced by a natural economy, since the central bankers 
have acquired most of the gold this must be done without gold 
or gold backing and can actually be done without backing by any 
commodity and without totally disrupting the present banking 
system.It is only possible to create economic value in a real sense 
by completing the cycle of the capital within the production 
process. Beyond that, the expansion arises in the circulation area 
is compelled to burst like a balloon to the extent it is not realized 
by being re-included in the production process and remains 
within the wicked circle of loan - deposit money. 
 
 The period, in which we live, is essentially a period of 
depreciation or of returning to the real value. It will be impossible 
for the banking system to create new bank money, and since the 
banks cannot create money for the jam, they will not be able to 
grant loans in an uncontrolled manner and the formation of new 
financial bubbles will be prevented.  
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As the banks will not be able to make money for the jam, they 
will shoulder the real sector instead of earning money at the 
expense of the real sector, and the country's economy will gain 
value-added and production-based vitality. Since fiduciary money 
is not created, interest and inflationary pressures will not be the 
subject and the liquidity risk will be automatically eliminated. 
 
Banks should be the institutions, which do not grant loans against 
interest to the institutions through the money that created for the 
jam, become partners to that institution against the fund that 
they provided through their own resources, and should distribute 
the profit that they obtained from this to the depositors by 
supporting the real sector. Like so, they will direct the investors 
whom they regarded as the shareholders in this respect to 
favourable investments and will serve the real and reliable growth 
of the economy.  
 
The bank will be involved in the money generation process by 
acting as an entrepreneur. In addition to providing funding, 
banks should also choose a strategic sector in which they will 
operate, as they will exhibit entrepreneurial behaviour and they 
should only meet funding requirements from that sector. Thus, 
the banks will also specialize in the sectors they have chosen and 
they will reduce the time cost by managing the partnership 
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In addition to the economic support they provide to the business 
they partnered, they enable the presence and development of the 
business by providing consultancy through their expert personnel 
on the subjects of R&D, advertisement, public relations, 
technology, marketing and sales.  
 
Buy gold and silver coins get out of debt rip up your credit cards 
these actions will bring down the banking scam only vote for 
politicians to support debt-free money or run for office yourself 
and turn off mainstream media to search for the truth while you 
still can and support every effort to end the Reserve System and 
all the privately-owned central banks. Let's bring these criminals 
to justice to get our money and our countries back. 
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Banking system is inefficient in its current state as it requires the 
use of multiple third-party verifications and transferring services 
in order to complete a transaction. Blockchain can alleviate the 
need for these organizations and provide the world with a viable 
solution to the inherent problems facing the banking community. 
Blockchain is transforming the way in which we conduct business 
globally by offering us the ability to perform transactions securely 
in a peer-to-peer manner without the need of any middleman. 
 
The current state of the global banking system is shabby at best. 
We’ve already witnessed multiple government bailouts to date 
and it is exactly this type of pompous behavior that spawned the 
birth of cryptocurrencies nine years prior. Satoshi, the unknown 
creator of Bitcoin, was even kind enough to let us know that this 
was his motivation by leaving a reference to the bailout headlines 
from the London Times embedded in BTC’s genesis block – The 
Times 03/Jan/2009 Chancellor on brink of second bailout for 
banks.To understand the advantages that blockchain has over the 
current banking system, you need to understand the history of 
banking. Banks evolved out of the need to securely store gold. 
The first “banker” was nothing more than a gold depository for 
wealthy people.Individuals would drop off their gold and the 
banker would then issue them a receipt that could be used to 
purchase items around town. 



HAKKIMIZDA

SERVICES

PRODUCTS

ADVANTAGES OF BLOCKCHAIN AT BANKING SYSTEM

SERVICES

PRODUCTS

Eventually, the banker realized that the people never all came for 
their gold at the same time and so he decided to start lending 
out other people’s gold at a slight mark up or interest rate. The 
people eventually became suspicious of the banker’s quickly 
expanding wealth and one night the banker was cornered by a 
furious crowd who accused him of spending their gold. They 
forced the banker to take them to his vault and show them that 
he had everyone’s gold. He gladly obliged as he not only had all 
of their gold but he now had the interest he made in profit as 
well. After realizing what the banker had done, the wealthy 
individuals demanded in on the action. This is why banks now 
have to pay you a small interest on your holdings as well. 
 
Not much has changed since then in regards to the purpose of 
banks; It’s still a third-party organization looking to make a profit 
off of holding your funds Today, none of these steps are 
necessary thanks to blockchain technology. Technology has 
advanced and it is time for our banking systems to do the 
same.The world cannot continue to bail out fraudulent bankers or 
run on a fiat-based financial system. Let’s take a moment to see 
how blockchain technology could eliminate much of these 
banking problems in the coming years.  
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The words peer-to-peer has no use in the current central banking 
system that relies on a combination of verifications and 
monitoring platforms to ensure your funds are sent. Every time 
you swipe your debit card there are around thirty separate third-
party organizations that must coordinate to complete your 
transaction.  
 
Your bank must first check your balance, verify that it is you 
actually spending the funds, notify the account where the funds 
are going to ensure it is correct, interact with the merchant 
processing firms involved, interact with VISA or MC, and the list 
goes on. This is why you can spend your debit card funds quickly 
but any refunds can take a week or longer to be processed. 
Cryptocurrencies eliminate this need for third-party verification. 
The transparent nature of blockchain technology makes it 
perfectly suited for financial services. An individual can check any 
wallet on the blockchain to ensure funds are present and once 
they are sent, they go directly to the other individual involved in 
the transaction. 
 
Have you ever tried to send a large amount of money 
internationally? It is a nightmare that can take days to complete 
depending on the amount you decide to send. During this 
layover, your funds are inaccessible to both you and the other 
party involved in the transaction. It is common to wait over a 
week for a large transaction to complete. 
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Blockchain technology eliminates the need to wait and regardless 
of the amount of crypto you are sending, the transfer time is the 
same. This is a huge advantage that crypto has over the current 
banking system. Imagine that you are a large international 
company that must send millions of dollars in capital 
internationally. Blockchain technology would allow you to 
accomplish this task with unmatched simplicity. 
 
 There would be no additional delays and the funds would be 
more secure than any other form of money transference currently 
available. You also avoid any losses from converting your funds 
between countries. Records stored on a blockchain are 
immutable and easily traceable.  
 
Nobody can hack this data and it is easy to search for a single 
transaction. Integrating a blockchain-based system would allow 
banks to quickly handle common issues such as identity theft or 
disputed transactions. Some banks are starting to explore this 
option and it can be expected that many more will follow suit in 
the coming months as the technology continues to see adoption. 
The transparent nature of the blockchain eliminates the need for 
credit bureaus.  
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A blockchain-based system would allow for anyone to quickly see 
their financial history and thereby prove their ability to repay a 
debt. Blockchain technology is light years ahead of the current 
banking system in terms of security. 
 
The redundant nature of the protocol ensures that your funds are 
safe and allows you the ability to store your funds personally. The 
advantages of blockchain technology are unmistakable and for 
the first time in history, a global decentralized economy is a 
reality.  
This is exactly why the central banking system has been so vocal 
on their opposition towards cryptocurrencies such as Bitcoin. You 
can expect to see this aggressive rhetoric continue as the banking 
system continues to go through their identity crisis but in the 
end, its just math and efficiency will always win out. 
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Most of the crypto currencies have been far better stores a value 
than fiat currencies during the few years that they have existed. 
However, they are so speculative in price that they cannot be 
used as units of account. Most goods continue to be priced in fiat 
money. Gold is so valuable that it cannot be subdivided into small 
enough parts for use in everyday transactions.Most transactions 
today are conducted digitally, and physical gold cannot be used 
directly. The only solution of this problem is a crypto currency 
which is backed by gold and could be divided into decimals. 
 
The Almeela token is a blockchain-based decentralized funding 
platform(Almee Up) for high tech projects that is backed by 
physical gold.Almeela is based on the Ethereum blockchain 
protocol which is secure, and cost effective way to utilise gold as 
an asset.It enables the transformation of physical gold into a 
modern digital asset, making it the perfect medium to record and 
transfer ownership by using smart contract. Its being indexed to 
gold also guarantees that the price stays above a certain level. 
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The Almeela is designed to be used as a generally accepted 
electronic payment means for all who consider gold as a 
traditional, true, secure and value-stable medium. Gold that can 
be digitally traded. So the gold return to our real life again. You’ll 
have full ownership of your gold and it will be stored in our gold 
refinery. Investors will be able to trade Almeela with real-time 
pricing 24/7, 365 days a year, by using our mobile wallet. Almeela 
is the best alternative way to invest in and trade physical gold. On 
this count, Almeela’s value is determined not by speculative price 
movements but by supply and demand on the market. 
 
The Almeela. Therefore, it is safe, cost-efficient and fast, and 
allows for The Almeela can be transferred borderless, cost-
efficiently, securely and in real-time. Its value is predictable 
because the value of gold has a long tradition, and everybody has 
an idea about its stability. Therefore, the Almeela can become 
generally accepted. 
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The Almeela Ecosystem has been designed specifically for people 
to be able to monitor, trade, invest and spend their various types 
of cryptocurrencies fast, effectively and with ease. The Ecosystem 
is providing professional-standard and user-friendly investment 
tools, which enable them to make informed cryptocurrency 
investment decisions.

The value of paper money is only the value of paper and ink. It is 
called fiat money. Namely, the value on paper money isan 
existing value as only the government or laws say so, Banks are 
able to give loans to people by creating the Money out of thin air 
and it does not backed by any gold. Most of the crypto currencies 
have been far better stores a value than fiat currencies during the 
few years that they have existed. However, they are so speculative 
in price that they cannot be used as units of account. Most goods 
continue to be priced in fiat money. Gold is so valuable that it 
cannot be subdivided into small enough parts for use in everyday 
transactions.
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SOLUTIONS

ALMEEPAY

The idea is that the most valuable fruit of the mind. Human 
History has developed with ideas and today's technology has 
come up with ideas. In nowadays the people who have ideas or 
projects go to the bank when they need for resources. But banks 
evaluate the credibility of the person, not evaluating their the 
ideas. Even if the credibility of the project owner is sufficient, the 
projects income can not able to pay the project owner's credit in 
time. Due to the time cost of the marketing process, the profit 
rate is very low.

Almeela is based on the Ethereum blockchain protocol which is 
secure, and cost effective way to utilise gold as an asset.It enables 
the transformation of physical gold into a modern digital asset, 
making it the perfect medium to record and transfer ownership 
by using smart contract. Its being indexed togold also guarantees 
that the price stays above a certain level
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ALMEEPAY

Almeela is based on the Ethereum blockchain protocol which is 
secure, and cost effective way to utilise gold as an asset.It enables 
the transformation of physical gold into a modern digital asset, 
making it the perfect medium to record and transfer ownership by 
using smart contract. Its being indexed togold also guarantees that 
the price stays above a certain level  
AlmeePay; provides realtime exchange between crypto currencies 
and gold. This means that you can connect yourmobile wallet and 
the one in your pocket. Through the Almeela Ecosystem; investors 
will finally be able to use miligramgolds for everyday fiat 
transactions by using the QR code payment method.Almeepay will 
also be available as AlmeePay App for Android and IOS mobile 
phones. Convert your Crypto currencies whenever you need them, 
easily through Atomee Wallet mobile or web appInvestors will be 
able to trade Almeela with real-time pricing 24/7, 365 days a year, 
by using our mobile wallet. Almeela is the best alternative way to 
invest in and trade physical gold. On this count, Almeela’s value is 
determined not by speculative price movements but by supply and 
demand on the market. 
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ALMEEPAY

Therefore, it is safe, cost-efficient and fast, and allows for The 
Almeela can be transferred borderless, cost-efficiently, securely and 
in real-time. Its value is predictable because the value of gold has a 
long tradition, and everybody has an idea about its stability. 
Therefore, the Almeela can become generally accepted.While 
sending ERC 20 Token with Almeepay,You don’t need any gas for 
making a transfer 
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By using AlmeePay debit card; you can buy everything with an 
easy swipe. You can easily use cryptocurrencies at our contracted 
shops anytime like traditional way. AlmeePay hides the private 
key information, encrypted.Almeecard is the easiest and fastest 
way to convert cryptocurrency into goods and services.Cryptopay 
card is the easiest and fastest way to convert cryptocurrency into 
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Easy to use interface and user-friendly feature you can buy 
anything with the lowest fees at physical store by using your 
crypto currencies. AlmeePos make cryptocurrancies accesible to 
everyone for daily purchase. AlmeePos is the fastest blockchain 
bridge between customers and sellers.AlmeePos will be 
controlled through the company dashboard. This will allow 
companies to use our wallet to accept Almeela in real time for 
pruchase and service purposes.  
 
This technology will bring financial stability and banking to places 
where traditional institutions do not reach. Platforms will help to 
connect the globe in a secure way.  
 
• Easy İnterface 
 
• User friendly 
 
• Lowest fees 
 
• Qr code payment  
 
• Debit card integrated 
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AlmeeDex

Almeedex is a crypto currency exchange platform with easy user 
interfere and traditional desktop, mobile applications  that 
enables to exchange of the cryptocurrency without using fiat 
money thanks to its ‘’Augmented Reality Technology’’. Almeedex; 
will let people to use cryptocurrency in our daily commercial life 
and allow the crpto tokens to be bought and sold in a safe and 
secure way, without the fiat money.When we look at the recent 
structure of the crptocurrency exchanges, we see that the 
exchanges which are using fiat money are only used as a currency 
exchange by traders, and they only convert  their crypto money 
to the fiat money.Coinmarketcap  -the most popular crypto 
database - When we look at the top 10 international 
cryptocurrency exchanges, it is seen that there is no fiat money 
exchanges in their structures . Almeedex ; It is the follower and 
the supporter of this structure which is in compliance with the 
starting philosophy of block chain technology. The only way to 
service to all global world than domestic is to be cryptocurrecncy 
which can be exchanged and trasfered without any fiat 
money.Almeela software team, in both local and international 
field, has developed pioneering project with 'Augmented Reality 
Technology'. The sofware team will combine its knowledge and 
experience to the Almeedex Cryptocurency Exchange Platform, 
with aim to be first in the world.  Thanks to ‘’Augmented Reality 
Technology’’ investors to proceed trades quickly and it will be 
very easyto collect the most accurate information. 
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Nowadays Cryptocurrency market reached to billions of usd 
volume of billions of usd. So entrepreneurs are willing to enter 
this market by developing their Technologies in order to get a 
share in this cake . While developing of the cryptocurrency 
market, cryptocurrency exchange platforms are being created fast 
in different countries . Even if a well-crafted software had been 
undertaken by qualified developers, due to inexperience of the 
current exchange team, platforms  while they are growing, 
become insufficient day by day and unsecure to its investors.   
Almeedex team consists of experts . Not only with software 
experts, at the same time team Financial Experts, Marketing 
Managers, Advertising Specialist and Business Development 
Managers coming together under Almeedex business. Whilst it is 
a new generation exchange, it offers to investors innovative 
solutions parallel with the developing technology 

Technological insufficiency
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Cryptocurrency exchange works on  24/7 basis and allows worldwide 
people to trade. Most of the investors complaints as lack of customer 
service due to the local time differneces, even there is an asnwer it is just 
an automatic computer software. The speed  of the customer service to 
questions  and the urgent solutions to the problems are very critical in 
the management of customer relations. Unfortunately, in many crypto 
money exchanges, customer questions, problems and complaints are 
answered very late; whilst one second in exchange is very important, 
problems cannot be solved for hours and maybe days. 
Customer satisfaction is rate after covering the customer's needs and 
fulfilling his / her demands. It can also be defined as the level of 
customer satisfaction with the services it receives. In order to maintain 
competitiveness, organizations need to manage customer relations 
effectively . Companies should manage their customer services to be 
intensive in competition. In such a dynamic environment, companies 
need to understand, meet or even exceed the expectations of existing 
and potential customers in order to be successful. Almeedex Customer 
Service aims to provide life time basis customer satisfaction to establish 
and manage strategic relations with . Our customer service will work 
7/24, and to answer clients in the fastest and effective way. Almeedex 
customer relationship management is monitored statistically. Turnaround 
times to the requests are on the world quality standards.

Customer Services
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Many cryptocurrency exchanges are hacked by cyber attacks due to 
security vulnerabilities . Almeedex is built to the highest standards 
and has undergone all safety tests, including penetration testing. 
The Almeedex security team has high industry experience in 
financial security systems .

• • Ddos Protection 
• • 2-step Protection for Entry and Shooting operations 
• • Cold Wallet Protection 
• • Audit of intelligent contracts 
• • 24/7 Cyber Security Audit 
• • IP White Listing 
• • Anti- Pishing warning system 
• • 2FA security support 

Security
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Market liquidity is the most important factor for both professional 
and new investors. Weakness of liquidity in exchanges, occurs 
serious gaps between price margins . These gaps cause losses to 
the investors. This weakness of the market liquidity causes to the 
companies, professional investors, market makers and even new 
investors to stay away from the exchange markets .  
Almeedex Cryptocurrency Exchange has an qualified financial team 
experienced. This team uses own experience with the logic of the 
market maker . The Almeedex team works parallel with the 
international accredited cryptocurrency exchanges around the 
world and gets support when requested from these exchanges in 
order to provide liquidity. Makes a solution partnership with 
professional market makers and ensures that the market liquidity is 
world-class. Makes a simultaneous price analysis with the market 
and balances the general level of prices with its own algorithm . 
 

Poor Market Liquidity
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Block chain is a technology that aims to eliminate global boundaries. 
Cryptocurrency Exchange operates on a 24/7 basis and enables 
people to trade worldwide. The main deficiency in many exchanges 
is language support. 
Almeedex has 7/24 Chinese, Russian, Turkish and English language 
support. 

Müşteri HizmetleriLanguage Support

High Commissions

The most basic income of the cryptocurrency exchanges is trading 
commissions and transfers. Many cryptocurrency exchange sets high 
commission rates to make a higher profit from these transactions, 
which has a diminishing effect on the investor's income. 
Almeedex not only makes a technological revolution, but also carries 
out a financial revolution. Every investor with a certain amount of ADX 
in their own account of the Almeedex Cryptocurrency exchange trades 
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Advertisement; It is the communication between the target audience 
and the advertiser through the media. It forms the media where 
both sides shares each other's thoughts, perceptions, desires and 
goals. Firms try to make room for themselves by using the attention, 
attention and perception of the target audience. 
One of the clearest mistakes made by today's crypto exchanges is 
that they can start advertising activities without correctly identifying 
the target audience, and the result of the advertisement is not 
getting back effectively. 
The target audience ensures to the firms which are advertising their 
products, the requested features. It changes the structure of both 
the advertiser, the product and the service, ensures their 
development and ensures firms to be brand. Increasing the market 
share creates new jobs, new business areas. Almeedex team 

Müşteri HizmetleriWeak Advertising 
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The biggest challenge encountered in the new formation, especially 
for the new established cryptocurrency exchanges, is to create 
communities that feel belonging to the project. The social media 
accounts of inorganic community formations cause serious problems 
in the development of the project both in the short term and in the 
long term. The low interaction rate of the shares made on social 
media gives serious damages to the brand value of the project. 
There is possibility of being rejected from blockchain community 
because of this groups.  
Almeedex Crptocurrency exchange is a project which is developed 
by Almeela Token team –which is first listed in the international 
cryptocurrency exchanges in Turkey.. With the support of the current 
community of the Almeela team, Almeedex will be a prominent 
project to reach the target audience very easily. Almeela's 
Advertising, Marketing and Social Media team will work for 
Almeedex and share own knowledge, experience for Almeedex. 

Müşteri HizmetleriLack of Community
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Almeedex is a crypto currency exchange platform with easy user 
interfere and traditional desktop, mobile applications  that enables 
to exchange of the cryptocurrency without using fiat money thanks 
to its ‘’Augmented Reality Technology’’. 

ALMEEDEX
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CRYPTO CURRENCY EXCHANGE PLATFORM

Our goal is to be the next-generation crypto currency exchange 
platform in blockchain technology which offers unique solutions 
to users. The Almeedex team has big experience in working with 
global investors in the financial field. This experience has taught 
us how to use the best platform in the best way through an 
investor's eye. Almeedex present you the blockchain technology 
with our  knowledge and long experience. 
 
We define our development strategy based on empirically 
acquired information and analysis of the existing platforms. 
ALMEEDEX platform has faced many challenges, and thanks 
again to our expert team’s effors, we solved all technological 
difficulties during development period. As a result it enables us 
to own secure platform which meets modern market 
requirements and high technological speed standards.Almeela 
software team has developed lead projects with 'Augmented 
Reality Technology' in both domestic and international markets. 
Experts in Almeedex will combine own knowledge and 
experience to the Almeedex Cryptocurency Exchange Platform,  
to be first in the world.  Thanks to ‘’Augmented Reality 
Technology’’ investors can proceed trades quickly and it will be 
easy and quicky to collect accurate information. 

SERVICES

PRODUCTS

ALMEEDEX
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CRYPTO CURRENCY EXCHANGE PLATFORM

When we check the other crypto-currency exchanges, we see 
that the majority is only profit orriented but not quality base 
oriented. Due to the short-term profit targets, such projects can 
not create a long term innovative vision 
 
The ultimate aim of the Almeedex team is to keep the crypto 
money exchange in contact with everyday life of the people. 
Especially As Facebook and Apples invested seriously to 
‘’Augmented Reality Technology’’, Almeedek combines 
blockchain technology with Augmented Reality Technology. 

PRODUCTS

ALMEEDEX
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Augmented reality takes our reality and adds something on it.   
From social media filters to surgical procedures which can be 
used in different field will help to improve our ability to see, hear 
and feel and it gives opportunity to present it to wider audience. 
Augmented Reality can provide unprecedented benefits and 
entertainment in the digital world, as well as being one of the 
leading technologies in the construction of future smart homes, 
cars or even factories. Augmented Reality will adapt well to our 
lives in a few years. For example, when we are on a street, we will 
direct our camera to the apartment buildings and look at which 
house is for rent or for sale, we will be able to scan a restaurant 
with AR application and read reviews about the food. In factories 
and workplaces, the technicians will have to go through the 
machines with the tablet computer in their hands while checking 
the equipment. We will be able to see how many meters is in the 
nearest pharmacy. Briefly, in our pocket, in our hands and eyes 
will go beyond just being an image, and one day our windows 
and mirrors in our homes and offices will be transformed into an 
Augmented Reality panel. 

ALMEEDEX AR
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AUGMENTED REALITY

Companies like Wells Fargo, Citibank, Mastercard are investing in 
augmented reality technology. They find solutions to customers 
in the field of finance and payment systems. AR is the newest and 
most useful step in the financial sector. AR is a revolution in 
financial technology. If financial institutions want to increase their 
competitiveness in the developing and changing world, it is 
imperative to switch to AR technology and invest in this 
technology.Almeedex's future-oriented vision is to use 
‘’Augmented Reality Technology’’ to make a revolution in crypto 
money exchanges. Bringing this new technology to investors will 
be the first in the world. Apple, one of the giant of the industry, 
has highlighted the AR kit in its new products, while Microsoft 
shows its support clearly with the Hololens investment in their  
technology. While the Augmented Reality Applications are 
developed in all sectors, our first priority is to develop a crypto 
currency exchange platform that can integrate with these sectors 
and make a revolution in finance. 

ALMEEDEX AR
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BENEFITS OF AUGMENTED REALITY TECHNOLOGY

• Provides quick access to information 
• Allows you to interact with the platform on every moment of your daily life 
• Recovers users from hardware through cloud access 
• Easy to understand complex data and increases the speed of decision making. 
• Provides one-to-one interaction in the Customer Service experience 
• Ensures more efficient and faster use of exchange platforms 
• The user designs the crypto currency exchange platform according to his own experience 

ALMEEDEX AR
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Easy registration and quick buy&sell functions

Müşteri HizmetleriEASY REGISTRATION

APPLICATION INTERFACES

TRANSPARENCY

• Web-based Client Trading Platform 
• Android app 
• iOS app 
• Mobile HTML5 
• PC (Windows) 
• REST API 

A detailed description of all transactions performed by our 
customers will be sent periodically to their e-mails. All transactions, 
commissions and other information in the user's account will be 
available in the statement. In case of requested, these reports can be 
received instantly from our online system.
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When your transfer or purchase orders is finalized, Almeedex notifies 
investors via mobile applications.

Müşteri HizmetleriMOBILE NOTIFICATIONS

HIGH LIQUIDTY

Almeedex Cryptocurrency Exchange has an qualified financial team. 
This team uses own experience with the logic of the market maker . 
The Almeedex team works parallel with the international accredited 
cryptocurrency exchanges around the world and gets support when 
requested from these exchanges in order to provide liquidity. Makes 
a solution partnership with professional market makers and ensures 
that the market liquidity is world-class. Makes a simultaneous price 
analysis with the market and balances the general level of prices 
with its own algorithm .
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Almeedex Customer Service aims to provide life time basis customer 
satisfaction to establish and manage strategic relations with . Our 
customer service will work 7/24, and to answer clients in the fastest 
and effective way. Almeedex customer relationship management is 
monitored statistically. Turnaround times to the requests are on the 
world quality standards.

Müşteri Hizmetleri7/24 CALLCENTER

MULTI LANGUAGE 

ŞEFFAFLIK

Almeedex has 7/24 Chinese, Russian, Turkish and English language 
support.
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The Almeedex mapping engine is capable of 1.000,000 operations per 
second. Each mapping engine also works separately for each pair. In 
this sense, Almeedex is on the world standards.

Müşteri HizmetleriMATCHING ENGINE

SECURITY 

Crypto Tokens are stored in our operational cold wallets. The audits of 
the configurations are performed regularly in our server systems, which 
were established with the tightening methods in the highest security 
standards. Cloudflare protection system is used against DDoS attacks. 
 
• Ddos Protection 
• 2-step Protection for deposit and withdrawal operations 
• Cold Wallet Protection 
• Audit of intelligent contracts 
• 24/7 Cyber Security Audit 
• IP White Listing 
• Anti-Pishing warning system 
• 2FA security support 
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İlerleyen süreçte yeni kripto Paralar eklenmeye devam edecektir. İlk 
etapta yüksek kredibilitesi ve likiditesi olan paralar tercih edilmiştir. 
 
• BTC 
• ETH 
• KZE 
• NPXS 
• USDT 
• ALX (Almeedex Token) 

Müşteri HizmetleriCOMMISSION FEES

ŞEFFAFLIK

CURRENCY PAIRS

Almeedex gets 0.2% commission income from the actual buy&sell 
orders. Commission income is made in the currency in which the 
exchange takes place. Every investor, holding a certain amount of ALX in 
Almeedex crypto currency exchange, trades with 0 commission and does 
not pay the transfer fee. 
Fee to be paid in the transfer of crypto-currencies are calculated 
according to the transfer fee of the operated crypto currency’s network. 
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ALMEELA FUNDING PLATFORM

AlmeeUp
The idea is that the most valuable fruit of the mind. Human History has 
developed with ideas and today's technology has come up with ideas. In 
nowadays the people who have ideas or projects go to the bank when 
they need for resources. But banks evaluate the credibility of the person, 
not evaluating their the ideas. Even if the credibility of the project owner 
is sufficient, the projects income can not able to pay the project owner's 
credit in time. Due to the time cost of the marketing process, the profit 
rate is very low. Banks should be the institutions, which do not grant 
loans against interest to the institutions through the money that created 
for the jam, become partners to that institution against the fund that 
they provided through their own resources, and should distribute the 
profit that they obtained from this to the depositors by supporting the 
real sector. Like so, they will direct the investors whom they regarded as 
the shareholders in this respect to favourable investments and will serve 
the real and reliable growth of the economy. The bank will be involved 
in the money generation process by acting as an entrepreneur. In 
addition to providing funding, banks should also choose a strategic 
sector (like high tech sector that almeela choose ) in which they will 
operate, as they will exhibit entrepreneurial behaviour and they should 
only meet funding requirements from that sector. Thus, the banks will 
also specialize in the sectors they have chosen and they will reduce the 
time cost by managing the partnership process more efectively and 
quickly. It is also inevitable for changing of banking system at 
developing world.
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ALMEELA FUNDING PLATFORM

AlmeeUp
In addition to the privileges provided by the blockchain, it is also 
important to change the banking philosophy. İnstead of uncontrolled 
Money supply, credits and financial bubbles, A new interest-free 
banking system in which the value of money is determined by supply 
and demand is only possible with the existence of blockchain 
technology. Entrepreneurial spirit is one of the most powerful driving 
forces in business which brings a positive contribution to both 
economies and societies. Many people wish to start their own company 
and become an entrepreneur but consider it out of their reach. Although 
they have keen and bright ideas, they may lack the resources and funds 
required to successfully transform those ideas into actual projects. And 
that’s where ICOs come in. An ICO proved to be a remarkable alternative 
and transparent tool in supporting projects with the use of blockchain 
technology. With blockchain technology you have been given the 
opportunity to carry out financial transactions yourself, with more 
reliability than a bank can ever give you. That is why many tens of 
millions of people worldwide are already attracted to ICOs and 
cryptocurrencies. Blockchain technology is used mainly in the financial 
and tech world, but this is just a glitch of the true potential. In the near 
future, industries like healthcare, judicial or transportation will 
experience alot of changes.
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ALMEELA FUNDING PLATFORM

AlmeeUp
 
The Almeela is a blockchain-based decentralized funding platform 
Which gives startup budget for high tech projects with its own equity 
and become a partner with the Project it fund. We are evaluating the 
credibility of individuals or entities that are seeking funds according to 
the applicability of the idea, not to the past credit payment 
performance. For us, the idea owners are not only customers but are 
also our travel companions. One of the most important factors in the 
increase of interest rates in the countries is the current account deficit. 
The demand for importation of high technology products it is one of the 
main reasons for the current account deficit.  
 
The current balance will be achieved when these products are exported, 
while the production of advanced technology products by the countries 
through their national capital will make the effect causing the reduction 
of current account deficit. 
 
If it is a country without any current account deficit then it will not be 
obliged to borrow, and its dependence on the existing banking system 
will be reduced. 
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ALMEELA FUNDING PLATFORM

AlmeeUp
 
After giving startup budget, the ICO process is initiated for the project 
established with the support of Almeela. In this Process, support is 
obtained from the technological sub-structure and experience of 
Almeela Funding Platform. The Projects offer their crypto shares to the 
public through the ICO process. Investors, who have crypto stocks in 
their hands, receive their share of the profits earned by the Projects on a 
monthly basis. 
 
The system we have developed enables the creation of crypto stocks 
and the rapid access of investors all over the world. A platform where 
crypto stocks operate in a decentralized market Will be the first phase of 
future capital market. 
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Almeeup 
 
 
The system we have developed enables the creation of crypto stocks 
and the rapid access of investors all over the world. A platform where 
crypto stocks operate in a decentralized market Will be the first phase of 
future capital market. 
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Almeeup Workflow

 
The Almeeup  is a funding platform Which gives startup budget for 
hightech projects with its own equityand become a partner with the 
Project it fund.  
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Almeeup Workflow

Project owner registers to provide funding at Almeeup funding Platform
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Almeeup Workflow

 
The project is evaluated by our expert teams,
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Almeeup Workflow

If the project is considered appropriate, Almeeup represantatives  make 
an online interview with the project owner.
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Almeeup Workflow

AFTER THE INTERVIEW, PROJECT THAT WILL BE SUITABLE IS EVALUATED 
BY  ALMEEUP  BOARD OF DIRECTOR.
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Almeeup Workflow

IF THE PROJECT IS SUITABLE, contract made between project owner and 
Almeela LTD .
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Almeeup Workflow

Almeela LTD, gives startup budget for high tech projects with its own 
equity and become a partner with the Project it funds. 
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Almeeup Workflow

After giving startup budget, the ICO process is initiated for the project 
established with the support of Almeela. In this Process, support is 
obtained from the technological sub-structure and experience of 
Almeela Funding Platform
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Almeeup Workflow

The Projects offer their crypto shares to the public through the ICO 
process at Almeela Funding Platform
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Almeeup Workflow

Investors, who have crypto stocks in their hands, receive their share of 
the profits earned by the Projects periodicly as a crypto currencies
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DIFFERENCES  BETWEEN USUAL BANKING AND ALMEELA

The value of paper money is only the value of paper and ink. It is called 
Fiat (nominal money). Namely, the value on paper money is an existing 
value as only the government or laws say so, and it does not backed by 
any gold. Value of Almeela Token is backed by gold. It takes power from 
global decentralized economy, not from goverment’s so called 
lawsBanks are able to give loans to people by creating the money out of 
thin air.Almeela involved in the Money generation process by acting as 
an entrepreneur. Never gives loans and newer wants interest. Almeela 
funding the projects with its own equity and become a partner of the 
project. 
 
When the banks lose their lending ability, the artificial system that allows 
the credit wheel to spin is clogged and the financial crises are artificially 
revealed by the banks again. Almeela does not focused on lending, The 
only goal of Almeela is income profit sharing and brings money back to 
real sector and to the public who is the real owner of money 
Money is debt and debt is money and don't forget the interest charges 
money equals debt and debt equals slavery therefore money equals 
slavery. Almeela’s main goal is interest free banking. Therefore with no 
interest, slavery turns into pure freedom. 
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DIFFERENCES  BETWEEN USUAL BANKING AND ALMEELA

Banks are printing Money out of nothing, out of thin air; there is not enough 
money in existence for all of us to make our interest payments. Infact our 
money creation system is even mathematically impossible, money issued by 
the bank's principal that does not equal the money demanded back to the 
bank's principal plus interest. In Almeela’s ecosystem; money supply is fixed 
and the money is backed by gold and equals to circulation supply. Interest 
rate never included in the calculation of Money supply.People think inflation 
is prices and costs increase or the value of our money always goes down 
inflation is created every time the Bank's print money which is every day. 
where does all this new money get its value? The answer is it steals its value 
from the existing money supply where our savings are. 
 
Our savings are disappearing because of the new money they're printing. 
The main solution of inflation is controlling the Money supply. If money 
creation was imbalanced with goods and services, there would be no 
inflation At Almeela’s ecosystem money supply can be checked by investors 
on line. Only the supply demand balance sets the value of the money 
The people who have ideas or projects go to the bank when they need for 
resources. But banks evaluate the credibility of the person, not evaluating 
their the ideas.
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ALMEELA’S PLAN IS TO CLEAR OFF ALL BANKS  
AT FINANCIAL SYSTEM

For recovering the worth of money and revaluation, Let's give a chance to 
money for making its NATURAL SELECTION. In your opininon will it prefer to 
be a piece of paper or a gold? Of course; the answer is Gold. In the future if 
money will select its nature again, we will follow the footprints of it. 
 
For a better world where no interests, economic crises, inflations, unfair 
earnings, labor exploitations, poverties, debts and suicides does not exist. 
Make your own choice! Making money at financial sytem is 0 balanced 
transactions. If someone is making money that means some people is losing 
money. Unless the money returns as a real sector investment, banks 
enriched by making you a debt slave and you will continue to lose money. 
We desperately need to wake up to the banking scam it is time for change 
to retake control of our money system we must stop supporting the banking 
scam, unlimited amount of money made available for loans.As a conclusion; 
it is also inevitable for changing of banking system at developing world 
 
. In addition to the privileges provided by the blockchain, it is also important 
to change the banking philosophy. İnstead of uncontrolled Money supply, 
credits and financial bubbles, A new interest-free banking system in which 
the value of money is determined by supply and demand is only possible 
with the existence of blockchain technology. The system we have developed 
enables the creation of gold bankings and the rapid access of investors all 
over the world. A platform where crypto golds operate in a decentralized 
market is the first phase of future banking system. 
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TOKEN GENERATION EVENT

The Almeela crowd sale and corresponding token creation process will 
bemanaged by ALMEE Software LTD, limited liability company inTurkey, 
andwill be organized through Ethereum smart contracts. The company 
that will own and operate the platform will be established in Estonia. 
During the pre-sale phase, participants willing to support the 
development of the Almeela Project may send BTC or ETH to the 
designated addresses. By doing so, they are purchasing Almeela Tokens 
at a more favorable and lower Cryptocurrency exchange rate than the 
participants who send their contributions once the crowdsale is live. The 
Almeela tokens will be distributed once the crowdsale ends via smart 
contract to their wallets. After the TGE process is complete, the Almeela 
tokens might be available on the secondary markets (for residents of 
countries where the purchase of tokens does not violate laws), gain 
access to new products, or sell them to interested traders, analysts, or 
funds. 51 % of the Tokens will be allocated for the Token Sale and will be 
distributed to the Community. 10 % of the Tokens will be allocated for 
the Cofounders and Advisors and lock period. 12% of the Tokens will be 
allocated for the Marketing
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